
From: Debra4Him2@aol.com <Debra4Him2@aol.com>
To:  

Date: 3/1/2010 10:28:08 PM
Subject: Website email from Debra Ellenburg to ALL Senate Members

Dear Sirs, Please pass the 24 hour waiting period before women may have an abortion. Waiting 24 
hours before changing one's life forever is not too much to ask.
 

Debra Ellenburg
 
806 E River St
 
Anderson, SC 29624
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